
                                                       SPANISH MOBILITY 

1st -7th March 2020 

With the consensus we planned in our first meeting in Birmingham we had our second mobility to 

Ave Maria Casa Madre in the city of Granada in the first week of March.  

On the firts day of our meeting all the partners were ready at school in line with the project agenda 

sent by our host school. We had a warm welcoming ceremony of our host school and then started 

our programme by making presentations of the partners school and our educational system to the 

group to get more information about the education that takes place in different countries. It was a 

very fruithful meeting and we had the chance to talk about our schools and the system interactively.  

We attended in different levels of classes in the host school where we observed the teaching 

environment. We learnt how and who the school was founded and their goals in teaching. Teachers 

from all countries had the opportunity to observe the outdoor activities implemented in the host 

school on-site.  

In the meeting, we talked about what to be shared on our official websites.All partners would be in 

charge of sending the powerpoint presentations of their schools, education systems and gender issue 

in their countries to be shared on the website.   

For starting the project in our schools we are responsible for teaching our kids about how to carry 

around the discussions and the ethics of a discussion. After empowering these ethics the kids will 

discuss how expectations around gender roles impact on kids’ lives and those of their peers. 

Moreover, they would discuss on what roles, behaviours, activities our society considers appopriate 

for men and women. We also decided on what activities to follow until the 3rd mobility to Poland. 

We went over the details of the Polish mobility on 20th- 26th September.  

We spent the whole day in presenting our societies’ point of view on “Gender”. It was an interactive 

workshop in which all partners discussed on and learnt more about women/ men roles, 

responsibilities and the societies’ points of view on gender issue.  

We lived a week in Granada with Spanish culture and cuisine. We visited the landmarks and  touristic 

places in Granada such as Palace of Alhambra, Granada Cathedral and Sacromento. As a group we 

joined a flamenco night and had an outstanding experience of Spanish traditional dance and music.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


